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Good news! Gertrude Bien Aime has informed us the Haitian Center for Inclusive 
Education has resumed classes for the time being. The situation is still bad but 
she has hope now that school is back. Please support Gertrude and the school 
at this time as Gertrude, thanks to God has kept the children fed and safe. 
Your support no matter how small goes such a long way to keeping this special 
school in place. She cannot do all of this herself and your help would be a great 
blessing for them.




